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August 30, 2023 

 

Stamford Planning Board 

c/o Lindsey Cohen, Associate Planner 

888 Washington Boulevard 

Stamford, CT  06901 

 

 RE: Subdivision Application #4046 

131 & 139 Turn of River Road and 29 Intervale Road – Stamford, CT 

 

Dear Ms. Cohen and Board Members, 

 

 We are writing to request the second (and final) 90-day extension of the time period in 

which to record the Final Map (currently scheduled to expire on September 21, 2023) to 

December 20, 2023.  The applicant is still working toward a closing with the current owners, 

which may not occur by September 21st.  We would greatly appreciate this request being placed 

on the Planning Board’s September 12th meeting agenda.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions or require additional 

information.   

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

       Raymond R. Mazzeo, AICP 

 

  


